CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



March 1, 2018

Huitt-Zollars Scott Eddings 333 Rio Rancho Dr Suite 101 Rio Rancho, NM **87124**

Re: Guardian Storage

3600 Bosque Plaza

Traffic Circulation Layout

Engineer's Stamp **02-19-18** (E12-D006E)

Dear Mr. Eddings,

Thank you for the TCL submittal received 02-21-18. The above referenced plan is not required to go through the TCL process. Due to the existing zoning, this project is site plan controlled and will need to be submitted through the appropriate Board, (EPC, DRB, and AA) for approval. Verify with the Zoning Department for the correct Board approval. If this plan has already been approved by one of the Boards, be sure to include it in the plan set when applying for building permit.

PO Box 1293

If you have any questions feel free to call me at 924-3630.

Sincerely,

Albuquerque

Logan Patz

NM 87103

Traffic Engineer, Planning Department

Development Review Services

www.cabq.gov

LWP via: email

C. CO

CO Clerk, File